
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
FREE SMOKE ALARMS IN CAMBRIDGE 

 

 
 

Working smoke alarms reduce the risk of death  
from a home fire by 50% 

The Red Cross of Massachusetts will be in CAMBRIDGE to install  
FREE SMOKE ALARMS & CARBON MONOXIDE DETECTORS 

On Thursday, April 6 and 

Saturdays, May 20 and June 3, 2017  

From 9 AM - 3 PM 

  CALL 1-800-746-3511 

   to register for a free installation!                                   
                       

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

American Red Cross of Massachusetts, 139 Main Street, Cambridge, MA. 02142                   www.redcross.org/local/massachusetts 


